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Embassy of Nepal

Muscat, Sultanate of Oman

PRESS RELEASE

Her Excellency Ambassador Sarmila Parajuli Dhakal had a meeting with
His Excellency Qais bin Mohammed Al-Yousef, Chairman of the Oman
Chamber of Commerce and Industries (OCCI) of the sultanate of Oman on
20 October 2019 at latter’s office. The meeting was conducted in utmost
cordial and friendly environment.

During the meeting Excellencies discussed about the B2B meeting proposed
by the embassy of Nepal in Oman. The meeting is targeted at promoting Nepali
products in Oman engaging business people directly. H E Ambassador Dhakal
thanked HE Qais for his valuable time and all the support extended to promote
Nepali business in Oman and vice versa. H E Qais also suggested modalities
of the B2B meeting and shared his experience of such meetings. B2B meeting
between Nepal and Oman is expected to be in February 2020 in line with Nepal
Government’s objective to promote exports and trade. Qualified interested
Nepali exporters will be invited through Concerned Governmental Agencies
of Nepal to participate in the meeting.

Mr. Abdul Adham bin Abbas Bahrani, CEO of the OCCI was also present
during the meeting.
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